
Media News 
Politecnico di Torino Lecture

Riccardo Perlo (Head of Global Sales) of Maxwell GeoSystems will be giving a lecture on the 8th of 
March 2022 at the Politecnico di Torino, Italy, on the topic of digitalisation for successful project 
delivery. 

Organised by GEAM, Associazione Georisorse e Ambiente, with co-organiser being Politecnico di 
Torino (Department of Infrastructure, Environment and Landscapes), notable speakers will be 
providing useful information on the various innovative technologies for data acquisition, management, 
and interpretation in civil and geotechnical engineering. 

For those interested in registering for this lecture, click here: https://bit.ly/3v9l2Cr
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